
CASCO PARKS AND RECREATION MONTHLY REPORT 

18 May 18, 2020 

 

1.  The parks and recreation committee held their regularly scheduled meeting with social 
distancing and ZOOM protocols in place. All members of the committee were present either in 
person or by ZOOM.  One seat on the committee is still vacant.   Unless otherwise directed, the 
June meeting will use the same format.   

2.  Debbie Weaver gave report indicating that the Miami Park property continues to suffer from 
the effects of erosion and slumps.  The Corp of Engineers predicts a two inch monthly rise in 
lake level through August.  

3.  It was noted that the beach delineation signs at First Street were vandalized with paint and 
up-rooted from their placement.  Will need to be replaced. 

4.  Committee members will be meeting with Davis Landscaping to go over checklist to insure 
project started last fall will be completed per contract. 

5.  Committee members will meet with parks maintenance personnel for the purpose of 
updating of the parks maintenance checklist. 

6.  Fleeming’s tree service completed their work at the preserve and did a very good job.  The 
assessment of tree conditions will be on-going.  

 

Bruce B. Brandon 

Parks Chairperson 

 


